
Freedom of Information Officer 

Criminal Justice Inspection Northern Ireland 

Block 1, Knockview Buildings, 

Stormont Estate 

Belfast 

BT4 3SJ. 

28 July 2016 

Our reference: FO1070716/033 

RE: Request for information in relation to Criminal Justice Inspection 

Northern Ireland ICT expenditure during 2014-15 and 2015-16. 

Dear Rob Anderson, 

Thank you for your recent Freedom of Information requests submitted via email to 

Criminal Justice Inspection Northern Ireland (CJI) on 7 July 2016  in accordance with 

the Freedom of Information Act 2000. 

Our understanding of the information requested is as follows: 

 information about our ICT expenditure as broken down in your attached 

template which includes: 

 expenditure from all parts of our organisation (central services and

business units);

 expenditure from any subsidiary organisations that fall within the scope

of our accounts; and

 revenue or operating expenditure and capital expenditure.

In answer to your request for information, I can confirm that the information contained 

in the attached template provided for response (Appendix A) is being released in 

relation to your enquiry. 

I hope this response satisfies your request. 



 

 

Should the information contained in this letter not satisfy your request for information, 

you should contact in the first instance CJI’s Freedom of Information Officer.   

 

Their address is Freedom of Information Officer, Criminal Justice Inspection Northern 

Ireland, Block 1, Knockview Buildings, Belfast, BT4 3SJor email info@cjini.org. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

  

 
 

James Corrigan 

Chief Executive  

Criminal Justice Inspection Northern Ireland 
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